Lewistown School District

ESSA Qualification Notifications 5420F

ESSA Qualification Notification
ANNUAL NOTIFICATION — OPTION TO REQUEST PROFESSIONAL

QUALIFICATIONS
TO: From:
(Parents’ Name) (School’'s Name)
Date: Re: Grade:
(Student’s Name)

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Because Lewistown School District receives federal funds for Title | Programs as a part
of Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), you may request information regarding the
professional qualifications of your child’s teacher(s) or paraprofessional(s), if applicable.

If you would like to request this information, please contact your Thom Peck,
Superintendent by phone at 535-8777 ext. 112 or by email at
thom.peck@lewistown.k12.mt.us

Sincerely,

Thom J. Peck, Superintendent




